
 

 

 

 

To all Willand Parish Electors 
 
The ANNUAL PARISH MEETING OF ELECTORS OF WILLAND WILL TAKE PLACE ON 
Thursday 13th March 2025 in the CLUB ROOM at WILLAND VILLAGE HALL at 6.30 pm. 
 
All Willand Parish electors are invited to attend and raise any matters relating to the 
parish.  All electors may vote on any resolutions proposed and the Council will take note 
of those decisions.  This is the opportunity to enable the community to make its voice 
heard. 

 
Cllr. Barry Warren 
Chairman of Willand Parish Council             

           Date of issue: 19th February 2025 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 

AGENDA 
 

1.  Welcome by the Chairman of Willand Parish Council 
 
2. To confirm the minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 14th March 2024. 
   
3. To receive a report from Cllr. Barry Warren, Chairman of Willand Parish Council 
 
4.  To receive reports from Willand Parish organisations.  All Willand community 
organisations are invited to submit a report on their activities over the last year. 
 
5. To discuss matters raised by parishioners 
 
6. Close 
 
Please note: The Parish Council is dealing with the administration of this meeting.  Please 
direct any questions to the Clerk to Parish Council, Mrs Debbie Bird. 

 

WILLAND PARISH COUNCIL 
Clerk to the Parish Council Mrs Debbie Bird,  

16 Tudor Grove, Cullompton, EX15 1XG  

Tel:  07920 014407 email: clerk@willand-pc.gov.uk 

Email: clerk@willand-pc.org.uk 

 


